
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Thursday 13th January 2022                           
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
                                                                                                                                                                   
S1-6 Tennis:  If any Tennis players who play at a competitive standard are interested in 

representing the school in competitions please can they come to a meeting with Mr Segall on 
Thursday at the start of break in the PE Department 

Mr Segall 
 

S1-6 Engage: Save The Date!  The next Parent Council Engage event is coming up on Zoom. 
Please save the 1st of March, from 6:30 to 8 p.m., to hear professionals talk about their 
choices and their careers. This time the line-up includes a civil engineer turned doctor and the 
head of the Edinburgh International Book Festival. As always, you will have the opportunity to 
ask questions and gain information to facilitate your subject choice. More information will 
follow soon.  

Mrs Paterson 
 

S1-6 Young Enterprise Tote Bags:  Totes4you- Ever wanted a tote bag? Well we have the 
perfect Tote4you! Buy a set design tote for £7.99 or a personalised tote for £11.99. We also 
have amazing deals! Check out our Insta @TOTES4YOU.CO or email us 
totes5youorders@gmail.com. Have an amazing day!  

Mrs Mulligan 
 
S1-6 Chess Club:  Chess Club will run again today (Thursday) lunchtime in RM 2.13. Boards and 

pieces will be provided. Please bring your lunch along if you wish.  We would suggest getting 
there early to avoid disappointment as we have been full in the last two weeks.                

 
Mr Gilmore, Mr Das and Mr Cogan 

 

S1-3 Girls Football:  A reminder that football training for girls in S1-S3 is on every Monday at 

Meggetland at 4pm. 

Mr Thin 

 
S2-3 Girls Basketball:  Basketball training will take place in the Gym Hall while Prelim exams are 

on.  Girls S2 and S3 training is this Thursday.  Please get changed as quickly as possible and 

take your bags/clothes to the hall.  
Mr Segall 

 
S3-6 Big Band:  Rehearsals start up again next Tuesday (18th Jan) in room G03 at lunchtime.  All 

welcome, even if you haven’t been before!  (Trumpets, trombones, saxophones, clarinets, 
piano, bass (guitar/double bass), guitar, drumkit, percussion.)  Other instruments considered 
– all offers of help welcome!!  

Mrs Kingsbury 
 

S4-5 Hockey Volunteers:  Please can the following pupils come to a meeting with Mr Segall on 
Thursday at the start of lunchtime in the PE Department to discuss helping at the P6/7 
Hockey club at Meggetland:  Anna Whiteley (S4), Ben Provan (S4), Calum Montgomery (S4), 
Emma Ridley (S4), Holly Sladen (S4), Jessica MacInnes (S4) and Saskia Aldridge (S5).  

 
Mr Segall 

 

     Duty Head – C Paterson 
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S1 Pupil Voice:  We still need 2 representatives from S1 to represent their year in Pupil Voice 
every Tuesday. Please make it clear why you want to be a representative by popping into 2-
04 any 1st break. 

Mr Das 
 

S1 Art Club:  Feeling creative? Want a space to let out all your imaginative ideas? Whether you 
want to hone your artistic skills or express yourself with creativity, the S1 Art Club is back in 
action from the 18th of January. Art club runs from 3:30pm to 4:30pm on Tuesdays in 
Room G07. Speak to Mr McDougall for more details. 

Mr McDougall 
 

S1-2 Science Club and Medics Club:  Both Science and Medics club will be merged up until the 
February break. We will be investigating all aspects of science during this time. This week is a 
building challenge. Who can build the largest marshmallow tower??? Thursday Lunchtime 
Room 3:15   

Dr MacMillan 
 

S4 S4 School Prefects – Breaktime Meeting (Thursday) in 1.01:  With the S5/6 prelims starting 
on Friday, we would like to request volunteers from each S4 Register class to act as School 
Prefects during Break and Lunchtimes on certain days.   

 
This would be valuable experience for possible future roles within our school Head Team.   
This would ideally be suited for pairs of pupils to work together, although this is not essential.   
Approx. 2-4 pupils from each Register Class could please could you attend a short meeting at 
the start Break on Thursday in Mr Alexander’s room (1.01) I can provide more information.  
 

Mr Hembury 
 
S4 Geography Revision Support:  Geography revision support study for National 4 to 

Advanced Higher. 2nd break. Room 2-04. Very useful for understanding your course better! 
 

Mr Das 
 

 


